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Public Comment for OMB regulations 


, 


Dear Public Comment for OMB regulations: 


I suport the concept of privatization and competition for commerical 

activities of both State and Federal Governments. 


As a former employee of one of the Telecommunication Companies I can see 

the the benifits. This is not to say that I was in favor of the break-up 

or that everything was or is going smoothly, but the outcome shows that 

the overall Industry has grown, communications has changed and improved, 

with an increase of jobs in the private sector. 


I belive that the major improvement factor was the reduction in the 

Management and Administration segment. The Techinical personnel are 

performing their functions now without the non-productive overhead. And 

efficiency has greatly continued to improve. 


OMB did there job in this area by looking to incresing efficiency and 

reduceing projected cost. 


Sincerely, 


David T. Ulrich 





